
 

 

 

 

 
 
    

 
   

19 January 2024  
Dear Residents,  
 
Hospital admittance or medical treatment.  
 
This is a friendly reminder for residents to please advise us should you or your spouse be 
admitted to hospital or out of the village overnight to receive medical treatment.  
 
Part of the service Sister Sharon provides is to residents returning from hospital or step-
down facilities to check on them once they arrive back home and to ensure they have the 
necessary help and assistance that they might need to aid recovery. You do not get charged 
for these visits. It is part of the benefits of having a Village Nurse in the Village. It is however 
very difficult to provide this service if we are not informed of this.  
 
Please advise either the Village Manager or Sister Sharon when you are booked for your 
procedure and where you are going, so we can keep track and make sure we visit upon your 
return to the Village. This also alerts us to do regular follow up visits to see if you need any 
further assistance.  
 
We realise that sometimes your hospital visit might be the result of an emergency situation 
or a sudden decision where you don’t have a lot of time to plan. Please try to ask a 
neighbour or family member to advise us or send a WhatsApp message to either Sister 
Sharon or myself.  
 
Warm Regards  
 
 
 
 
Stephan Lloyd 
 
Village Manager  


